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| ykgt‘rz;ot for Teachersvwillgtake
place at the Cenacle of Newport
over the week-end of October 1

to 3. The Rev. John P. Flanagan,
S.J., will be the Retreat Master.

A Retreat Unit meeting will be
held at the convent on Saturday,
October 9, from 3:00 to 6:00 p. m.
‘This program includes supper res-
“ervations.

A special program for Navy,
‘Army and other nurses is sched-
tiled for Sunday, October 10, from
13:30 to 8:00 p. m. The conferences
,will be held by the Rev. William
‘R. Clark, O.P., of Providence Col-
.lege. It is hoped that many nurses
!will take advantage of this oppor-
tunity. :




